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Pacific Gateway Center is a non-profit organization that supports immigrants,
refugees, and low-income residents many of whom are interested in farming.
PGC is pleased to announce its summer program for 2013:

SUCCESS FOR BEGINNING FARMERS

Beginning Farmers learning at Otsuji Farms

Have you ever thought about becoming a farmer, starting and managing your own farm? The
Pacific Gateway Center (PGC) invites all interested persons with less than 5 years’ experience or
no experience but eager to learn to apply for this program.

Training consists of workshops, hands-on learning, conversations with farmers and agricultural
specialists beginning June — August 2013. Learn about farming methods, access to land, credit,
business plans, food safety, pesticides, organic farming, and much more. Training may be
available in Burmese, Chinese, llokano, Korean, Lao, Samoan, Tagalog, Thai, Tongan,
Vietnamese, and other languages, depending upon enrollment.

Contact Ms. Nuss at (808) 521-7041 or Mrs. Wong at 851-7001 or via email:
terrina@pacificgatewaycenter.org

Deadline to apply is June 13, 2013.
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Funded by the U.S. Department of Agriculture, National Institute of Food and
e Agriculture, PGC will offer free training to interested individuals.



